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TO: Officer Florence
Parking Division
Concord, NH 03301

FROM: Derek Ruiz
40 Nivelle St
Concord, NH 03301
(603)793-9385

| am writing this letter in relation to the problems that are being caused by cars parking in the
road on Nivelle St Concord, NH 03301. If you are not familiar with Nivelle road it is a narrow
dead end street on the southside of Concord.

Usually after 3pm there are cars parked at the end of the street that on numerous occasions has
caused the obstruction of entering and exiting my driveway. It has also made it very difficuit for
cars turning around at the end of the street, and | have had people puli up on to my lawn just to
turn around while my son was outside playing.

| am particularly concerned about the impact of restricted access for emergency vehicles
should, for example, a fire engine or ambulance be required.

With Nivelle St being so narrow as well as a dead enddthink it would be in the best interest of -

the residents safety on this street that there be Parking restrictions on bothsides of the Street. ]
" would-hate to'see'a young child get hit by a car trying to turn around, or a child get hit because

some people back all the way out of the street.

Thank you in Advance

Derek Ruiz



